FIREWORKS RESTRICTIONS 2024 SPRINGVILLE CITY

Utah fireworks laws allow the purchase of lawful fireworks from June 24 — July 25.
Fireworks can only be discharged two days prior and one day after the holiday (July 4
and July 24). Due to the high level of fire danger, the Springville City Fire Chief is
closing certain areas of Springville for the use of all fireworks from July 2nd. — July
25th. Fireworks are banned in certain areas of town.

All fireworks are prohibited in the following areas:

» The “North East Boundary” on the northeast foothill area of Springville. The

fireworks ban is designed to prevent any fireworks being used within 1000 ft. of the
US Forest/Springville City boundary near the foothills. The boundary is defined as
follows:
Starting at Main Street and 1400 North, east up through Millpond Dr.; east on 400
North to 800 East then south to 400 N and east to 800 E then south to 200 N then
east to 180 N. then to the intersection of 1300 East and Center St. & 1300 E. Then
east to 1470 E. then south to 400 S and East to 1800 E. then south to Canyon Rd.
and west to Cove Dr.

» The area west of the railroad tracks at 400 West, starting on the North end of
town and extending south to the “"Devon Glen” development starting at 300 N and
400 W (following the Creek to 950 West) then South on 550 N, west to 1500 W, south
to Center St, east to 1200 W. south to 200 S, east to 950 W, south to 400 South, then
East to I 15 from there South to 1600 South, then West to 1600 South, West to the
Railroad Tracks near 750 West Follow the RR tracks to 400 South.

Newly opened areas as of 2024 are:

« The built-up residential areas in the west fields between I15 and the RR tracks,
between 400 South and 1600 South.

« The subdivision South of Evergreen rd.

Reference the Firework Prohibition map for clarification.
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